
BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS 

NURSERY NEWSLETTER - FEBRUARY  2023 

 

Dinner Money Reminder 

Please note that all dinner money needs to be paid in advance. 

Full time children’s dinner money needs to be paid on Monday mornings.  If you are paying for the 

term, please bring in the correct amount of money on the first day your child is in Nursery.  If 

parents choose to pay weekly, dinner money needs to be paid on the first day your child is in.    

Please make sure you put the correct amount of money in a securely sealed named money bag 

or envelope.  Thank you.  

 

Dinner money for half term is from Monday 20/02/23 – 31/03/23 which totals to 6 weeks   

If your child is in full time the total for the half term is £72.00 

Days  Cost  Weeks Total 

1  £2.40  x 6  £14.40 

2  £4.80  x 6  £28.80 

3  £7.20  x 6  £43.20 

4  £9.60  x 6  £57.60 

5  £12.00 x 6  £72.00 

If paying by cheque please make cheques payable to North Lincolnshire Council.  
 

Half Term 

Nursery will close on Friday 10th February at 3.00pm, and will open on Monday 20th February at 

9.00am. 
 

Nursery Closing Times 

Please note that nursery finishes at 3.00pm promptly every day.  If someone different is 

collecting your child, please let us know. Thank you. 

 

Easter Fair 

We are happy to be holding an Easter Fair this year which will take place on Thursday 30th March 

at 2.30pm, more information will follow in the next ½ term. 

 

Governor vacancy 

We currently have a new vacancy for a Parental Governor, if you are interested in joining our 

team of governors please contact the school office. 

 

Spare Clothes 

Please make sure your child has a change of clothes in their bag every day.  We have a limited 

supply of Nursery clothes and are especially short of tights and socks.  Please make sure Nursery 

clothes are returned after being washed.  We would be grateful for any donations of spare 

clothes. 

 

Parent/Carer Contact details 

It is your responsibility to inform the office of any changes to addresses, telephone numbers and 

emergency contact’s so that we can hold up to date information of where we can contact you in 

case of an emergency. We no longer print out data collections sheets for you to update. Thank 

you. 



 

Parking 

Please be respectful when parking outside resident’s properties and ensure that you don’t block 

driveways or within the no parking zone around school.   

 

Please drive with extra caution when bringing the children to school in the morning and when you 

pick up at school finish time.  It is very busy at those times with traffic and people parking cars.  

The safety of your children is the top priority, so please be considerate in this matter. Thank 

you. 

School will close for the Easter holidays on Friday 31st March at 3.00pm and will 

reopen on Tuesday 18th April at 9.00am. 
 


